Sego Lily Fundraiser 2017

Hi Parents,

We are officially kicking off our 2017 Fundraiser and are very excited this year to be partnering with Lehi Roller
Mills! I know that fundraisers are tough, but we desperately need funding to help us purchase additional
Chromebooks for our school labs. We strategically partnered with Lehi Roller Mills to provide you with goods that
you’ll actually find useful during the Holiday Season. Here’s how it will look this year:

Dates: October 2nd - October 13th. Students will get an order form from their teacher on Monday October 2nd.
When you sell, please collect payment at the time of the sale. Checks are payable to Sego Lily Elementary. Cash is
fine. Have your student turn in the order form and the money on October 13th to their teachers.

Pricing is on the order form, but is $10.00 for the 21b bags, $8.00 for the 11b bags and $5.00 for the 11b boxes.
Bagged items will be Holiday themed and will be ready by Thanksgiving Break so you can take them as gifts to
family members while travelling over the break.

As usual, we’ll be offering prizes to students for sales. Students selling 5 or more items will receive “Metal Wire
Mind Teasers”. These are small puzzles (with the solution) that kids can play with. They are entertaining for sure!
Selling 10 or more, students get the mind teasers plus an “Egg Splat Ball”. It is a small ball that looks like and egg.
When thrown at the ground it splats open and looks like an egg. They are fun! Selling 20 or more, kids get the other
prizes plus a plush, hanging gorilla stuffed animal with magnetic hands.

The class that sells the most will get a pizza party. The top 10 students (grossing) will get a lunch with the Lehi Fire
Department. They will pick up the students on October 27th around 11:00 AM in the firetrucks and we’ll drive
down to McDonalds for lunch. Winning parents are welcome to take pictures! The school will buy the lunch for the
student. The student with the highest grossing sales will receive a 32GB iPad. We are excited to offer a great prize in
hopes that the fundraiser can be successful. If a person wishes to donate cash rather than buy a product, please keep

track of the cash and that will count towards the prize structure dollar for dollar.

This year, our school received a grant to use some new software called Lexia. It is extremely useful in
diagnosing a student's strengths and weaknesses and then targeting instruction to help the student. Part of
this grant requires that 100% of the students use the software 80% of the required time (30-45 minutes per
student). At the beginning of the year, we owned 80 Chromebooks and 90 ipads (generation 2 and well
beyond the expected life) for teachers to check out. This is insufficient to meet our needs, hence the purpose of
the fundraiser.

If you have any additional questions, please call the school and we’ll get you answers. Also, check out our website
for a great promotional video starring some of our students!

Thanks for your support!

Mr. Swiderski



